



2024 IJBCA Grant Application


Application Due: May 14th to indianajuniorbeef@gmail.com

Award winners will be notified by June 1, 2024. Project must be completed within 12 months of award notification. 

The Indiana Junior Beef Cattle Association (IJBCA) is looking to support two (2) organizations that intend to further support and promote Indiana’s beef industry. The purpose of this grant is to support the selected organizations in their project endeavors. The project needs to have a concentration in the beef cattle industry. 

The Grant Winners must work a shift in the Ribeye Tent during the 2024 Indiana State Fair.

Grant Award: $500 each for two separate organizations


Name of Organization: 


Applicant Title/Position with the Organization: 


Contact Information

Address:

Email:

Phone:

Project Name:

Anticipated Project Start Date:

Anticipated Project End Date:

What need in the beef industry will this grant address? (Max Word Count: 250)
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]

What is the end result you would like to achieve? (Max Word Count: 250)


How will you evaluate the project’s effectiveness? (Max Word Count: 250)


How will you promote the IJBCA’s funding of the project? (Max Word Count: 250)


How will you document/publicize the project? (Max Word Count: 250)
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